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September 13, 2012

Office of the Secretary
Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Fax to: (301) 415-1101 (verification (301) 415-1966)
Email to: hearing.docket@nrc.gov

DOCKETED
USNRC

September 14, 2012 (9:36 a.m.)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

Re: Indian Point Units 2 and 3 License Renewal Application
NRC Docket Nos. 50-247-LR and 50-286-LR
ASLBP No. 07-858-03-LR-BDO1

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am writing to express my support in favor of license renewal for the Indian Point
nuclear power plant.

As the former mayor and longtime resident of the Village of Buchanan, I am acutely
aware of the economic impact the plant has on this village, the region and the state in
general.

Indian Point provides about 25% of NYC and Westchester County's electricity. Its more
than 1,000 employees and hundreds of contractors spend money on gas, food, supplies,
gifts, entertainment and a multitude of other items in the local community, providing
immeasurable fiscal support for the region. The employees, many of whom live in
Buchanan and nearby towns, receive an annual payroll of more than $140 million.

The loss of this plant and its positive economic impact is almost immeasurable and would
utterly devastate this region.

If I believed for one second the plant was unsafe I would not support its continued
operation. I strongly encourage you to renew the license for Indian Point.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Alfred J. Donahue
Former Mayor
Village of Buchanan
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cc: Administrative Judge Lawrence G. McDade
c/o Anne Siarnacki, Law Clerk
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel
Mail Stop T-3F23
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
Fax to: (301) 415-5599 (verification (301) 415-7550)
Email to: anne.siarnackiknrc.gov
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Dear Sir or Madam,

Please find attached my letter regarding the Indian Point Power Plant in Buchanan, NY.
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call me at 914-737-4038.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Al Donahue
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